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                                                            Friends of Croscombe School – FOCS
Dear Parents,
As you all know March is the month we celebrate Mother’s Day. Over the past few weeks we have been working hard trying to plan a special fundraiser. We can now confirm that on March 15th and possibly 17th, with the help from James Burbedge of ‘River Lane Photography’, we have organised a family Photo-shoot afternoon from 4.00pm – 7.00pm.
We are inviting the whole family to come and have your pictures taken. You can get dolled up in your finest or, if the mood takes you, come in fancy dress. The choice is yours. 
After the event, he will provide you with an online link to view the images. For Protection, we have agreed that the images will be provided with password protection to avoid general viewing
 Each session costs £10* which includes a 15minute photo-shoot and a 6x9 printed image of your choosing. River Lane Photography have very kindly agreed to donate a 20% of the proceeds back to FOCS. Additional pictures will be available to purchase via print and digital media after the event through River Lane Photography directly.
As this is a last-minute offer from RLP, we have been asked if we could arrange the event into 15 minute slots, and unfortunately these slots will be on a first come first served basis. You can book your time slot through Vicky in the office or by grabbing me in the playground.
Website link - http://focs-pta.wixsite.com/focs/mothers-day-photoshoot
We hope as many of you can support FOCS and attend this event
Many Thanks
Craig Stevens
Chair – Friends of Croscombe School
*Payments to be made by Friday 10th March by Cash or Cheque.                                                 Cheques payable to Friends of Croscombe School. 
